
From

Director General Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector_5, panchkula.

To

L. The principars of alr Government coileges of Haryana
2. The principars of ail Govt. Aided coileges of Haryana
3. The principars of serf-Financing coileges of Haryana

Memo No. : DH E-0 SOOOL/ 1,6 / 2O2.-]TCELL-DH E

Dated, panchkula, the l_g. 1,L.2021.

Subject: Regarding re-opening of admission portal for promoted Students of 2nd/3,d year.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above. ln continuation with this office earlier
letters, I have been directed to inform you that last date of admissions of 2nd/3rdyear has
been extended upto 26.11"2021. Therefore, ERp portal for }na13,a year has been reopened
lill26.rL.2021 keeping in view of the larger interest of the students.

Strict compliance be ensured.

r\ut*'V
Deputy Director Co-ordination

for Director General Higher Education

Haryana, panchkula

A copy of the above is forwarded to the following:
1,. The Registrars of ail state Universities of Haryana.
2. Personar stafl Director Generar Higher Education.
3' lr cell, DGHE for uploading this letter on web portal and for n/c action.


